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For circulation among members of Governing Council, Special Invitees, State 
Secretaries and Advisors. 
 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
Sub: 73rd Annual General Meeting of Indian Banks Association to be held 
tomorrow. 

 
 
Our letter addressed to Hon'ble Union Finance Minister today on above subject is 
reproduced hereunder for information of members. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 

Comradely yours, 
 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
Quote:   
 
 
 
 



AIBPARC/GOI/FM/Email/20 
Dated 09.11.2020  

Smt. Nirmala Seetharaman,  
Honourable Minister of Finance, 
Government of India,  
New Delhi. 
 
Respected Madam,  
 
    73rd Annual General Meeting of Indian Banks Association on 10th November 2020 . 
 
 
We are immensely delighted to learn that the Indian Banks Association's Annual General Meeting 
is taking place on 10th November and Your Good Self is Gracing the Occasion as Chief Guest.  
 
This Event is taking place during the period of finalization of Wage Settlement kindling Great Hopes 
and Jubiliation to the Entire Bank Work Force and Pensioners and Retirees. The Event is also taking 
place soon after the Reassuring Interview given by You to Business Line in regard to Bank 
Pensioners Long Pending Issues. Even in the midst of many other very Important Industry level 
issues, we eagerly expect significant Announcements by Your Good Self about the issues 
concerning us. 
 
We are confident that the Annual General Meeting will prove to be a Path Breaking Event for the 
Entire Banking Industry, Bank People and the People of Our Great Nation.  
 
With Regards,  
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

    
(K.V. ACHARYA )                          ( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
PRESIDENT,                    GENERAL SECRETARY,  
AIBPARC &                                             AIBPARC 
Joint Convener, CBPRO                    
 
 
 


